
To reviewers 

 

Reviewer #1: The authors reported a case of protein C deficiency with pulmonary 

thromboembolism and deep vein thrombosis following acute myocardial infarction with a high 

thrombus burden, which is significant for clinician to consider recurrent thromboembolic events as 

an alarming sign of thrombophilia. The manuscript is generally well-written, clearly structured, and 

logical, making it easy to read and follow, which can be accepted for publication. 

Answer to reviewer #1 : I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your feedback 

and evaluation of our manuscript titled "Acute myocardial infarction after initially diagnosed with 

unprovoked venous thromboembolism: a case report of protein C deficiency". Your valuable insights 

and constructive comments have been instrumental in improving the quality of our work. 

In response to your feedback, we have made the revisions (minor language polishing, used 

language editing service by ‘American Journal Experts’) to further enhance the manuscript's clarity 

and impact. We have incorporated your suggestions, ensuring that the final version is even more 

comprehensive and reader-friendly. We believe that these revisions have strengthened the 

manuscript and improved its overall quality. 

 

Sincerely, 

Soon Yong Suh 
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